
Williamsburg Recreation Commission 

Minutes 
February 3, 2016 

 
Present: Treasurer - Al Golash, Pam Plumer, Collin Black - Secretary, Guest – Joel Strate 
Meeting was called to order at 6:30pm. 
 
Accounts review: 
Labor & Supplies $2,476 
Fields $3,138 
Revolving $33,815 
 
Motion was made, seconded and VOTED to accept the minutes from the December Meeting. 
There were no minutes from the January Meeting as there was no one in attendance. 
 
Old Business: 
Basketball program is going well with a couple more games before it gets wrapped up. 
 
New Business: 
If the t-ball program is to continue then we need to find coaches for it as Pam and Brian would like 
to step aside from that program.  Pam suggested emailing the prior year's email list looking for 
interest in that group.   
We need to find a solution for Poison Ivy management around Ames Field. 
John O'Sullivan has issued a letter of resignation.  
The Burgy rec email needs to be checked as this was one of John's duties. 
We all think that it would be appropriate for some one on the Rec Commission to have a full access 
key to the ATD school during seasons when we use that space.  We can ask the principal of the 
school for that. 
It is on the Warrant for the next select board meeting to ask for the appointment of Joel Strate to this 
commission to fill out the term of one of the members who has resigned.   
We still must find someone to fill the roll that is left vacant by the other resigned.   
 
The next meeting has been set for Wednesday March 2, 2016 at 7:30. 
 
Moved, seconded and VOTED to adjourn at 7:25pm. 
 
 


